
May 21, 2018 

Miles Etter 
NEK Choice District Chair 
PO Box 100 
Canaan, VT 05903 

Dear Mr. Etter, 

UNIFIED TOWNS AND GORES OF ESSEX COUNTY 
233 vr Route 105, Ferdinand, vr 05846 

Mailing address: PO Box 417, Island Pond, vr 05846 
Phone': 802-723-5900 Fax: 802-723-6100 

utgotfice@rnyfairpoint.net 
Averill, Avery's Gore, Ferdinand, Lewis, Warren's Gore, Warner's Grant 

The Unified Towns and Gores of Essex County are comprised of 6 towns that by statutes are 
supposed to have one tax rate. We found out that 5 of our towns are with NEK Choice (Averill, 
A very' s Gore, Lewis, Warner's Grant & Warrens Gore) but that our other town (Ferdinand) is 
with North Country Supervisory Union. The Board of Governors would like to have all 6 towns 
with NEK Choice and has tried contacting both Karen Conroy & Glenn Hankinson and now we 
are reaching out to you. 

We need to have this issue fixed before July 1, 2018, so if there is anything you can do to help 
us, we would really appreciate it. 

Sincerely, 

Unified Towns and Gores of Essex County Board of Governors 
Barbara Nolan, Patrick Kerin, Douglas Jenks, David Conley & George Brothers 

State Board of Education Meeting 
6-27-18 
Item N-2 




